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Dr. Cesar M. DePaco
6l Carriage House Road
Bernardsville, NJ 07 925 -1203

Re: Donation for New Rifles
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Telephone (908) 369 -4323

Fax (908) 369-7334

Dear Dr. DePaco,

On behalf of everyone at the Hillsborough Township Police Department, please accept our
sincere appreciation for your generous donation. This money will be used to purchase rifles
which will enable us to deploy a rifle in each of our patrol vehicles.

Gifts from donors like you provide the financial and moral support needed to continue our
mission. With your faithful financial contributions and support over the years, you continuously
demonstrate your deep commitment to the challenging work of law enforcement officers. You
are a true champion of the Police Profession.

With our budgetary constraints, the purchase of these rifles would not have been possible
without your $10,000 donation.

Thank 1.ou again for r,our continued suppoft of the Hillsborough Tounship Police Deparrment.

Sincerely,
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Darren Powell
Chief of Police


